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UAF North Campus Subcommittee Meeting 

October 13, 2010 
Notes 

 
Members present: 
Peter Fix, Kellie Fritze, Jim Allen, Scott Jerome, Knut Kielland, Mark Oldmixom, 
Nicole Nordstrand (ex. of) 
  
Guest attending: 
Stan Justice, UAF Trails Club 
Don Lokken 
  
Old Business 
  
Recapped archery range proposal (showed pictures of targets, brief discussion of 
proposal). 
  
Peter Fix made motion to “Approve with dirt berm extending to cover the entire 
backdrop and signage, with design and placement developed in consultation with 
Risk Management, and paid for by ADF&G, put in place.” 
  
Second by Scott Jerome.   
  



Passed 7/0 
  
New Business 

1. Marie Heidemann presented the UAF Invasive Plant Management Plan  
a. Propose to hire an invasive plant coordinator part time 
b. Three overall goals included in plan: 

i. Implement a best management practices program to prevent 
the spread and new establishment of invasive plant 
infestations. 

ii. Promote awareness and education about invasive plants to the 
UAF and Fairbanks community. 

iii. Manage invasive plants using integrated weed management 
strategies. 

c. Goals for North Campus: 
i.  Keep invasive plants out of undisturbed natural areas. 

ii. Eliminate several invasive plants, which have a low infestation; 
and cost-effectively eliminate or control others. 

iii. Focus volunteer weed pull events on these areas. 
d. For North Campus implementation actions might include: 

i.  Signs 
ii.  Volunteers 

iii.  Herbicide 
e. North Campus Subcommittee would review actions taking place on 

the NC before they occur 
 
Scott Jerome: motion to “recommend approval of IPMP to Master 
Planning Committee.”   Second by Knut Kielland 
 
Passed 6/0, Cynthia Steiner abstained from the vote. 
 

2. Stan Justice presented a case that the “short cut trail” should be open.   
a. Based on the language in the MOU stating “Existing trails within the 

500-800’ foot buffer shall remain open.” 
 
Peter Fix made a motion to “Verify if “short cut trail” is outside of 500’ 
foot buffer.   If the trail is outside of the 500’ buffer, the committee 
believes the agreement states the trail should be open.”   Second by 



Scott Jerome. 
 
Passed 6/1 

 


